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Pip & Harold the 

Giraffe 

3 February 
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Swimming             

Lessons Start 

7 February 

 

BOT Meeting Dates 

14 February              

28 March 

 

Goal Setting                   

Interviews 

6 March 

 

Small Schools        

Athletics Day 

9 March 

 

Senior School 

Camp 

15 to 17 March 
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We had a great start to the school year yesterday. Everyone was        
excited to be back and the day went incredibly quickly.  
 

We would like to welcome three new students and their families to 
Glenorchy School. Blake has started school in the Junior Room,       
Sophia has joined the Senior Room, and Henry has returned to         
re-join the Junior Room. We have started the year with a school roll 
of 34. 
 

Our overarching theme for 2023 is “Together Again”. With the           
disruptions, restrictions and challenges we have faced over the past 
three years, we are hoping that 2023 will be a year where we can      
reconnect and engage with our school and wider community.    
Teachers have spent a lot of time over the summer break                 
planning and preparing exciting programmes for 2023 around this 
theme. 
 

On Friday 3 February, Pip and Harold the Giraffe will be visiting       
Glenorchy School as part of the Health Programme. Each class will 
attend three learning sessions in the mobile classroom. Please be 
careful around the front entrance where the classroom is parked 
this week and use alternative entrances/exits if possible to avoid 
congestion.  
 

Swimming lessons will formally begin on Tuesday 7 February with 
Mrs Green. Senior Room lessons will be from 11:30am - 12:30pm 
and the Juniors will be taken in groups throughout the afternoon 
block (1:30pm - 3:00pm). Please note we have also asked the      
children to bring their togs each day this week as well because the 
teachers are likely to take their classes for a swim in the                
afternoons.    
 
This year we have decided to hold our Goal setting Interviews a little 
later in the term on Monday 6 March. These interviews are a great 
opportunity to work together to help your child learn to set and work 

towards some achievable goals.  
 
Planning for the Senior Room Camp is underway and will be held 
Wednesday 15 to Friday 17 March. This year we will be camping at 
Paradise and participating in activities in our local environment.  
 

Thanks to everyone who helped out over the holidays - at the Races, 
with the hens and the gardens. Your support is very much                   
appreciated. 
 
 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie. 










